NEWSLETTER NEWS

Here at Village Newsletter Headquarters, we
are proud to announce, this is our 40" edition!

Through rain, wind, snow and occasionally sun,
our volunteer posties have so far delivered 11,600 copies valley wide.
We deliver 290 copies every edition throughout Dolwyddelan village,
Blaenau Dolwyddelan, Pont-y-Pant and further.

Thank you to everyone who has contributed contents so far and to all
our voluntary delivery people who have fought valiantly with awkward
letterboxes through the decade.

If you are reading this, | hope we have been able to inform and
entertain you through the years, long may it continue.

If you, or an organisation you belong to, has anything you would like
to include in the next edition of the Dolwyddelan newsletter, please
contact Shaun Tel: 750519 or email: dolwyddelannews@gmail.com

DOLWYDDELAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY 2025
New Season
7.00pm in the Gwyddelan Suite, behind Ysgol Dolwyddelan

Monday 1st September
Whispering Walls
by Bill Jones, President of Dolwyddelan Historical Society

Monday 6th October
The Welsh Spies: Welsh Espionage and Secret Ops during WWII
by Bob Morris

Monday 3rd of November
The Slate Export Trade
by Dr David Gwynn




